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in Tokyo where Canadian diplomacy right up to the eve of war was concerned 
with maintaining separate but equal status with her Commonwealth allies, 
particularly Great Britain. The Japanese attack on Pearl Harbour abruptly 
ended this difficult and increasingly sterile diplomacy. For Canadians and the 
Canadian Government, Pearl Harbour brought a sense of relief because the 
United States was now in the war and the fears of the Commonwealth having 
to face Japan alone had proved groundless.

Many people have worked with me to produce this volume. I am indebted 
to Dr. Arthur E. Blanchette, Director of the Historical Division of the Depart­
ment of External Affairs, without whose constant support this book could not 
have been published. From the beginning of this project I have worked very 
closely with Mr. G. W. Hilborn, the former Deputy-Director of the Historical 
Division and I owe him a very special debt of thanks. As well I am grateful 
to M. Gaston Blanchet of the Historical Division for his advice on many 
points of translation. I have been most fortunate in having a succession of 
very capable assistants. Mr. W. H. Dowswell and Mrs. Ross Francis helped 
me in the early stages of selecting documents and Mrs. Francis has again 
ably performed the large task of preparing the index. Miss Maylanne Maybee 
drafted the List of Persons and assisted in drafting the List of Documents, 
while Mr. Michel Rossignol assisted with the French List of Persons and the 
List of Documents. Miss Louise Marshall typed the manuscript with meticu­
lous care and Penelope Duguid Read kindly acted as a proofreader. Mr. 
Anthony Asrilen was responsible for seeing part of this volume and all of its 
predecessor through the various stages of publication. He has given invaluable 
assistance which I should like to acknowledge. I am very fortunate to have 
had Dr. Elizabeth MacCallum’s help in verifying and proofreading docu­
ments. I have appreciated very much the contribution made by these people 
and by many others in the Department of External Affairs and the Public 
Archives of Canada who were always willing to assist me. The final responsi­
bility for the selection and editing of these documents and for any errors or 
omissions remains mine as Editor.
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